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From: corphelp

Sent; ) Friday, February 18, 2011 11:23 AM .
To: ‘Jan Hiranaka

Subject: RE: Address and EIN number

Thank you for your email
The change of address request has been forwarded to the appropriate section for processing.
Thanks,

Mike
Internet Access

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our
staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a customer. Kurt Browning,
Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level
and quality of services provided to you. Simply c¢lick on the link to the "DOS Customer
Satisfaction Survey." Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey:

" http://survey.dos.state.fl.us/index.aspx?email=cerphelpf@dos.state.fl.us
----- Original Message-----

From: Jan Hiranaka [mailto:littledivaanddudedesigns@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2011 4:17 PM

To: corphelp

Subject: Address and EIN number

Good afternoon, on February 11 we filed our company, Little Diva and Dude Designs, with
yourselves as an LLC. Apparently the PO Box should be 34712 and not 34711 as we were
originally told. Also, we now have our EIN number

Can you please advise where I should submit this information? I checked on the website but
only found the page regarding changes if you had submitted an annual report. Jan Hiranaka
Sent from my Samsung Captivate(tm) on AT&T
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